
I hope this letter finds you in good spirits, eagerly anticipating another season of golf and camaraderie
at Sleepy Eye Golf Club. Enclosed you will find the membership application for the 2025 season. If you
are receiving this notice by email, please print and fill out these forms to register and pay your dues.
You can drop your registration forms off with payment to the clubhouse, or mail them to our PO Box -
PO Box 528, Sleepy Eye, MN 56085. Please be sure to include your email address as well as email
addresses for all family members on the form, or email us at segc@sleepyeyegolfclub.com to be added
to our email list. Email is the primary form of communication we use to keep you all updated on the
latest news at Sleepy Eye Golf Club. You will only receive your membership forms by mail if you
indicate so on the membership form.

The club is having a $500 club credit drawing again this year. Members can purchase a $25 chance to
win when paying their dues. Additional chances to win can be purchased in the clubhouse throughout
the golf season, with the drawing taking place on club tournament weekend in August. Excess funds
will go toward continued improvements at the club.

Sleepy Eye Golf Club will continue to utilize the World Handicap System (WHS) in 2025. By paying the
$35 fee with your membership, you are able to access the USGA GHIN mobile app and post scores
from courses all across the world.

We will be having a couples league on Thursday nights in the summer again this year. If interested,
contact Amy Fenske at amy.fenske@yahoo.com. More information will come at a later date.

2024 was another great year for our golf club, and we have our membership largely to thank for that.  
It is because of the support we receive from our membership that we are able to continue offering top
notch facilities for all to enjoy. While we do this, we have been able to keep membership rates
affordable, with minimal increases year over year.  This was our objective again this year, and we were
able to settle on a modest 2% increase on membership dues for 2025.

On behalf of the board of directors, I want to extend my sincere gratitude to all members who have
loyally supported our club throughout the years. This is only possible with the continued commitment
and support of our membership. Thank you for your patronage, and we look forward to seeing you all
back on the golf course again soon.

Sincerely,

Bryant Mages, President

Dear Members of Sleepy Eye Golf Club,

February 24, 2025

Bryant Mages

27898 US Highway 14 W 
PO Box 528

Sleepy Eye, MN 56085

507-794-5249
segc@sleepyeyegolfclub.com
www.sleepyeyegolfclub.com


